


[ urge you to reconsider the implementation of the $30,000 annual restriction on eligible investors and
allow the current framework of NI 31-103 to operate as it was implemented.

This submission is being made on my own behalf.
If you would like further elaboration on my comments, please feel free to contact me at_

Regards, 7

Cora Pettipas
Vice President, National Exempt Market Association
cora@nemaonline.ca






